Rye Recycling Education Committee Minutes for Tuesday, December 19, 2017

Members attending meeting: Helen Hoffman, John Provencher, & Joan Provencher.
Called meeting to order at 6:35pm.
Accepted minutes from November.

Joan explained to Helen about Sarah McGraw from NRRA (Northeast Resource Recovery Association)
that she wants to email Sarah, to see if Sarah could come to one of our meetings to talk about doing a
program at the Junior High School. Helen said that she hadn’t been able to get in contact with Marie
Soucie yet, but hope to do so before Christmas vacation. If not before Christmas, then after the first of
the year when school started up again.

Joan also explained about a program we found online called Terracyle. A program where students
collect recyclables and in return the schools can receive money from the different recycling programs
that Terracylce offer. We are looking at getting more information about Terracycle.

The meeting concluded at 7:55pm.

Our next meeting will be held on January 16, 2017 at 6:30pm at the Library.

Respectfully submitted,

John Provencher

“Recycle; Keep it out of the Landfill.”



